
Office of Community-Based Learning Student Fellowships Program (Spring 2025) 

The Office of Community-Based Learning (CBL) is pleased to announce a pilot program for 
student fellowships for the 2025 Spring semester. Student fellowships are available to junior and 
senior undergraduate students within any major who seek to pursue a CBL project with a faculty 
mentor during the 2025 spring semester. Fellows will also receive a stipend for the semester of 
$500. Lunch/food will be provided during monthly cohort meetings. Applications are due 
November 1, 2024. 
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*Examples of a CBL project may include, but are not limited to, the following and should be 
done in collaboration with a partner organization to ensure they meet a community-identified 
need: research a community problem, compile and analyze best practices to address a local issue, 
plan and implement an intervention or educational workshop, create and run a survey on a 
community topic, interview local residents for oral histories for a community awareness project, 
organize a community fundraising or other event, create a social media awareness campaign of a 
non-profit or city project, create educational or training materials, prepare and present school-
based demonstrations or lessons, develop/implement an advocacy campaign on a local, regional 
or state issue.  


